From: Davidson. Florene, EMNRD

To: Salvidrez, Marlene, EMNRD
Subject: FW: [EXT] Produced water

Date: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:28:56 PM
21281

From: Robert Ingliss <bobingliss1@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2020 3:13 PM

To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD <florene.davidson@state.nm.us>
Subject: [EXT] Produced water

To the Oil Conservation Division,

Hoping this message finds you all well, | would like to take this opportunity to express my vehement
disapproval of the use of toxic tracking water for anything other than direct use in a hopefully
diminished fracking process. | have a young family that depends on clean water, we take advantage
of New Mexico's wilds to the fullest extent that we can, and we are well aware that the chemicals
used in fracking are unsafe anywhere in the environment.

| would like this produced water to be strongly regulated and would like to keep the fracking
industries' and NMSU's input on any legislation or regulation to be kept to a minimum, since they
stand to make money and get a monkey off their back by disposing of their waste water in the open
air and on our roads, where it can drain into our drinking water and irrigation systems.

Thank you beforehand for your careful consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Robert Ingliss

21B Sudeste Place
Santa Fe, NM 87508
(505)310-8591

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android
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